
Memo
From: Jamie Bente
To: Finance Committee
Date: 6/17/2022
Re: Request for Program Addition

The vision of this addition is to continue our Lifting courses in a safe and
supportive environment.  We are looking for an additional .4 FTE for this to
happen.  This will allow more of our students to be engaged within our
school.  Without this additional .4 FTE FHS will most likely need to reduce the
number of lifting courses that we offer.  The estimated cost will be $28,000.


